
 
Staff Report 

 

 

TO:  City Council 

FROM: Elizabeth Gibbs, City Manager 

DATE October 4, 2022 

SUBJECT:  Discussion on Cancelling the Regular City Council Meeting 

Scheduled for January 3, 2023 
  

Background and Analysis:  

The first regular meeting of the City Council in 2023 falls on January 3, 2023, the day 

after two City-recognized holidays (Friday, December 30th and Monday, January 2nd).   

 

Because of the timing of the January 3rd meeting and the lack of scheduled discussion 

items, it may be prudent to cancel the regular meeting of the City Council scheduled for 

January 3, 2023. 

Fiscal Impact: 

City staff estimates the cost to prepare this report to be $50.00. 

 

Recommended Action: 

Discussion and direction to cancel the regular City Council meeting of January 3, 

2023. 

 


